
Summer 2017 Newsletter

News & 
Resources
Check out recent postings under 
“News & Resources” at 
www.bridgecu.org. 
 

Recent Articles

• Protecting Your Money This  	
  Vacation  

• First Time Home Buying

• Recipes of the month: 
    “Barbecued Chinese Chicken 	
     Lettuce Wraps”
    “Slow Cooker Chipotle Short Ribs        	
     With Tangy Cabbage Slaw”

Instagram Photo Highlight
 

Our Business Development Officers 
conducting an informative Lunch & 
Learn Session @odot_northcentral 
#odotdistrict3 on Financial Budgeting 
#BridgeCreditUnion #FinancialEducation 

For a limited time, 
we are offering our members 

3 months no 
payments+ and up to 

$1,000 cash back++

on auto loans refinanced to
Bridge and on new/used
 car purchases.

A car is much more than a car, 
it’s access to your life.

 *APR = Annual Percentage Rate. APR based on members using automatic payments for the term of the loan. Rates valid as 
of April 14, 2017 for up to 60-month term. Loans subject to credit qualification and approval. Document preparation fee of $95 
applies. Actual APR will vary based on your credit score, loan-to-value, age of vehicle, and payment method. Offer is not valid on 
existing Bridge or former Montgomery County Credit Union loans. ++1% cash back up to $1,000. Payout amount is dependent 
on amount financed. For example: If you finance a $20,000 auto, you will receive a $200 payout. All accounts must be in good 
standing to qualify for cash back. Cash back will be treated as a dividend payout and is taxable. Please consult a tax advisor to 
determine how cash back will affect your tax obligations. +Interest will accrue during deferral period and will increase the total 
amount to repay the loan. Offer subject to change at any time. Bridge membership required.

We believe in returning value back to our members 
so they can focus on the things that matter most.  

Enjoy our completely electronic experience by
applying and �signing documents from the comfort of your home.

Apply today at www.bridgecu.org or give us a call at

Don’t forget to ask about our rate 
match options – rates starting as low as 

2.49% APR*!

800.434.7300

STAY CONNECTED - FOLLOW BRIDGE  
ON FACEBOOK, PINTEREST, & INSTAGRAM

Wherever you go...We go. 
No matter what you’re doing this summer - traveling or enjoying a “stay-
cation” at home - Bridge is the perfect traveling companion. Whether 
you’re opening an account, depositing a check, or even applying for your 
auto loan, we offer complete accessibility to go wherever you go this 
summer. Check out our mobile app on the App Store and Google Play.



2 www.bridgecu.org             800.434.7300

Upcoming Holidays Observed 
 

Independence Day - Tuesday, July 4, 2017

Labor Day - Monday, September 4, 2017 

Any further closures will be posted on our 
website www.bridgecu.org. Remember, you can 
access your accounts 24/7 with our online and 
mobile banking.  

FRAUD IS REAL.
According to ACI Payment 
Systems, 47% of cardholders 
were affected by financial fraud 
in 2016. This is a 6% increase in 
fraudulent activity since 2014. 
Even more troubling is the fact 
that the United States fell victim 
to 72% of the security breaches 
in the world in 2014. These 

statistics reinforce the importance of safeguarding your personal 
information. Anyone can be susceptible to falling victim of fraud so 
it is important to do what you can in preventing it.

BRIDGE HAS TOOLS YOU CAN USE.
MobiMoney is a mobile app that offers cardholders a convenient 
way to manage their debit cards. The app enables cardholders to 
easily activate and deactivate their cards, receive instant alerts on 
their mobile devices, and limit usage based on location, merchant 
preferences, transaction type, and threshold amounts. Simply link 
your Bridge account and cards. These innovative features help 
reduce fraudulent transactions while allowing you to be in complete 
control of the safety of your finances. Download the MobiMoney 
app today, now available on the App Store and Google Play.

Introducing

Depositing checks has never been easier with our new 
snapdeposit feature available on the Bridge mobile app!

BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR YOUR NEW EMV CHIP ENABLED CREDIT CARD COMING THIS AUGUST

It’s Here!
Introducing our new 
EMV chip credit card. 

Beginning in late August, 
Bridge will be sending out 
EMV enabled credit cards. 
All new cards will be reissued 
for you. This added security 
will help to prevent fraud and 
keep your finances safer.
 

What does this mean for you?

We believe in working harder 
and smarter for your money. If 
you have any questions, give 
us a call at 800.434.7300.

Your new card will start 
working on 09/11/2017. 

Your rate will stay the 
same.

If you have a cashback 
card, you will see no 
change.

If you have a rewards card, 
your Scorecard points 
will transfer to our new 
program, Asio (more 
details will be provided at a 
later date). 

You will need to update 
your card number with 
any online accounts 
or recurring payments 
(Ex: Amazon, gym 
memberships,  app stores, 
etc.)a Download Bridge’s app.

a Click “move money”.
a Select “deposit check”.
a Register to get started.
a Once approved, it’s as easy as taking a picture 
	 and watching the money deposit into your account.

Protect Yourself Against Fraud

Sign up required for the first time. Please allow up to one business day for activation.
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